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Dear Parents/Carers, 

The past 12 months have undoubtably been the most challenging time I have had in my role as a 

headteacher.  Trying to keep the school’s improvement journey on track, whilst dealing with the 

unknown of the Covid-19 pandemic has been hard - it has made me question myself and my decision 

making more than at any other time in my career. 

What it has also encouraged me to do is to reflect on the ethos and culture I have tried to build at 

Highwood and in doing so, it has further convinced me that the focus we have on promoting our 

Learning Behaviours and Values through our curriculum is the right thing to do.  We couldn't have been 

successful in overcoming the challenges we did this year without the behaviours they promote. 

 

 

 

 

This past 12 months have also required significant changes, many without the usual time period to fully 

plan for all eventualities.  One thing that has also stuck with me is a quote that is on one of our 

classroom walls: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I think the quote embodies the planning and decision making process that I have undertaken and I 

thank you for all your support and understanding in what has been an extremely challenging time for us 

all.  

 

To all our Year 6 families - it is a shame to end without our usual ‘send off’ - I wish you and your 

children well and hopefully you will keep in touch to let us know all about their successes in the future. 

 

Have a great Summer! 

 

Matt Hickey 

Head Teacher  
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Dear Parents and Carers,  

We've made it to the end of the school year! (Give yourselves a round of applause  )  

Nobody could have envisaged how this year would have turned out.  

For the Governing Body, we have been continued with our virtual meetings for the Full Governing Body (FGB), 

committee and working groups.  We've been focused on supporting the school with the impact of Covid 

(understanding curriculum adjustments across the school) and ensuring the wellbeing of the children and staff 

during this time.  We’ve also done our 1st FGB survey to see what we need to stop, start and continue to do mov-

ing into 2021/22.  All our minutes are available on the website, and the picture below is a brief summary of some 

items discussed.   

To close out the year, I would like to recognise:  

• the whole school team – Highwood's amazing professionals have kept the school running and adapted quickly 

to the changing Covid situation.  

• the parents – Thank you for keeping things going at home and especially dealing with the challenge of remote 

learning.  From my own experience, I know it can be a struggle     

• all of Highwood’s children - You are simply fantastic with how you’ve coped with everything.  So enjoy the 

More governor information on the school website or email admin@highwood.wokingham.sch.uk  

mailto:governor@highwood.wokingham.sch.uk





























